
 

February 21, 2012 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Marc Rhoades, Chairperson 

House Committee on Appropriations 

Statehouse, Room 351-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Rhoades: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2755 by House Committee on Appropriations 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2755 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2755 would allow the Kansas State Fair to solicit funds through the Kansas 

Fairgrounds Foundation and use those funds for the renovation, preservation, and beautification 

of the fairgrounds. 

 

 The Kansas State Fair is not able to estimate the amount of funding that would be raised 

by the Foundation and used for projects on the fairgrounds.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Denny Stoecklein, State Fair  


